## SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 100 MAPLE AVE. SHREWSBURY, MASSACHSUETTS

## MINUTES OF THE ELEMENTARY REDISTRICTING SUBCOMMITTEE March 10, 2020

The meeting began at approximately 7:05pm.

The location was the Sherwood Middle School Media Center.

<u>Present:</u> Sandra Fryc [School Committee Chairperson], Jon Wensky [School Committee Vice Chairperson], Joseph Sawyer [Superintendent], Patrick Collins [Asst. Superintendent for Finance and Operations], Bryan Mabie [Principal, Spring Street School], Tiffany Ostrander [Principal Coolidge School], Terrick Andey [Parent Representative, Beal Early Childhood Ctr.], Christine Jasinski, [Parent Representative, Coolidge School], Rajesh Velagapudi, Floral Street School], Shannon Creedon [Parent Representative, Paton School], Michelle Papper [Parent Representative, Spring St. School], Kate Hickey [Vice President AppGeo], Priya Sankalia [Project Manager, AppGeo]

The meeting began with a brief round of introductions to our new GIS consultants from Appgeo.

Ms. Hickey and Ms. Sankalia provided a Powerpoint presentation on the timeline, sequence and technical process they have used with other area school districts to a support successful redistricting projects.

Ongoing questions and answers transpired back and forth as the presentation progressed.

The next meeting was scheduled for April 14<sup>th</sup> at 7pm.

The meeting then ended at 8:25pm.